

GSPC WOMEN'S ASSOCIATION NEWS

Back-to-School Mission Project this year is to provide funds to the Extreme Family Outreach Center for school supplies for needy families in our area. Traditionally we have donated backpacks. Restrictions resulting from Covid-19 have changed that but not our mission. The need for supplies is still there. consider a monetary donation as a check made out to: Good Shepherd Presbyterian Church Write: Extreme Family Outreach on memo line and envelope number if applicable. Send to: 622 Joppa Farm Road, Joppa, MD 21085 by AUGUST 8th. Last year we collected 78 backpacks!



"God loves it when the giver delights in the giving."

2 Corinthians 9:7 (The Message)

THANK YOU FROM THE MAAS'

We would like to thank all of the members of the Good Shepherd Family who reached out to us during our recent loss of my Mom, Lola Sharon West. The journey was a difficult one and we are comforted with knowing she is with our heavenly father and no longer suffering. What a great joy to find such unconditional support from our church family. Love and Blessings to all of you! Vickie, Clay, Katie. Erin. and Madison.

GS CHILDREN'S CENTER THANKS THE GS LADIES!

Thank you to the GS Women's Association for funding supplies for the new infant and toddler classrooms.

We greatly appreciate them thinking of us and can't wait to put the cribs and mini-fridge to good use!



THE GOOD SHEPHERD YOUTUBE CHANNEL

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCEq4l2kg5yjEcBRCZjAdMEw?view

THE GOOD SHEPHERD FACEBOOK

https://www.facebook.com/GoodShepherdPC/



THE SHARING TABLE MINISTRY

The main operation site for The Sharing Table continues at The Prince of Peace Catholic Church at 2600 Willoughby Beach Road, Edgewood. Volunteers are asked to arrive at the church by 10 a.m. Foodservice begins at 11:30 a.m. and ends at 1 p.m.

Because of the pandemic, there is no sit-down service of guests; instead, guests are presented with carryout meals. Guests are served from stations set up in the parking lot.

Members of the Good Shepherd P.C. Sharing Table Team and persons who wish to join us in this community meal service adventure are asked to reserve the following

serving date: August 8, 2020



The number of guests has risen significantly since March. We now serve close to 200 meals each Saturday. With this in mind, our service at The Sharing Table offers one to four ways for individuals to participate:

- 1. Preparation of the day's casserole (we need at least ten (10) cooks).
 - a. Recipes are available this recipe makes two pans. Upon request, recipes can be e-mailed.
 - b. Pans we use are the casserole sized aluminum pans (Bill Starke says that they only had the smaller size pans so use 4). If Trista's office is accessible, they will be behind the door on the top shelf.
- 2. Only 6 persons to work in the kitchen preparing all facets of the meal and preparing the plates for service. This ensures the ability to maintain adequate distance between persons.
- 3. Four to six persons to help prepare the take-home bags.
- 4. Two to four persons (runners) to restock the outside serving tables and help distribute take-home bags as needed.

Persons wishing to serve are asked to e-mail **Bill Starke** at: cartermor@comcast.net or call/text him at **410-967-0165**. If you are new to this activity, know you will be welcomed.

For more information, ask any member of the Church. May you continue to be blessed for your participation in this ministry.



BIG THINGS ARE HAPPENING AT GOOD SHEPHERD!





REQUESTS FOR OUR PRAYER WARRIORS



"Allison Wylam's mother Mary Lou, Bob Aims & their family; friends of Suzy, Ron Bates & his wife Lynda; Suzy's friend Marie's granddaughter Dulaney Staib; Keith Rodgers; Megan "Mugs" Jackson; Edie's friend Audrey Gillette & family, & her late nephew; Edie & family; Edie's daughter-in-law, Stephanie; Joan Pugh's brother-in-law, Philip Pugh; Millie; Kathy's Friends family & daughter Emma; Norma's friend Judy Lank & her late husband Charlie; Delores Barr's sister, Barbara Hedrick; Bud Baranowki's late brother-in-law, Dr. Otto Jorgensen & family; Suzy Philips friend's granddaughter, Dulaney; Ron & Lynda Bates; Suzy's brother, Ron Barlett; Mary Sue K.'s friend, Bonnie Baiernfeind, family & late husband Mike Baiernfeind; Mary Sue K.'s significant other Dennis's mother; Anita Barrett; Marcie Jackson's friend, Bobby F.; Dean Family (Nancy McCaslin's son, Andrew Dean), Messenger family, & Nancy's daughter-in-law's late father; and Marcie's friend's son, Adam B., & his girl friend, Elli P."

If you or someone you know has a need and you would like to submit a prayer request, please reach out to our prayer team at:

gsprayers@juno.com

